
WITT Meeting Houston March 2009 
 
 Present: Beth Palmer, Chairman, Rozanne Pollack, Cheri Bjerkan, David 
Sokolow, Cindy Bernstein, Peggy Sutherlin, and Nadine Wood. 
 
 The minutes of the previous meeting in Boston were approved. 
 

A discussion was held about the bye team to the semi-finals getting to pick their 
opponent.  

 
In the WBF report from José Damiani on the schedule, there will be no change for 

the Women’s event. 
 
A new cycle will begin in the summer.  This cycle has two KOs and we will use 

the points cycle that was used in 2004/5. 
 
In the past sequestering rules have been broken.  These rules will be stressed at 

the captains meeting and we will recruit someone to help monitor this problem.  We also 
will make sure it is known which room is open and which is closed.   

 
Lynn Baker and Carlyn Steiner are no longer on the WITT committee. 
 

 The next meeting will be held on Sunday, July 26, 11:30 p.m. in the Marriott 
Wardman-Park Hotel in Washington, D.C. 
 
 


